
 

 

 

WEBBER WENTZEL COVID-19 PROTOCOLS 

In accordance with Webber Wentzel's Work from Office Guidelines, visitors to the Webber 

Wentzel offices are advised of the following: 

1. On arrival at the Webber Wentzel offices, all visitors will be screened for COVID-19 

symptoms. 

2. Visitors who do not pass the screening, or who have a temperature reading greater than 

38°C will not be allowed to enter Webber Wentzel premises. 

3. All visitors are required to always wear a face mask, except when eating and drinking. 

4. Social distancing must be adhered to and a distance of at least 1.5m must be kept between 

people. 

5. A maximum of 2 people may ride in the lift at the same time. 

We appreciate your cooperation in preventing the spread of COVID-19. 


